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The manuscript has been improved according to the suggestions of the editors and reviewers.  
 
Below is the Reviewer’s comment: 
“In this manuscript, the authors tried to evaluate the incidence, surgery, mortality, and readmission 
of upper gastrointestinal bleeding secondary to peptic ulcer disease in the province of Alberta, 
Canada. The study was uniquely performed and the results are very interesting. The manuscript 
was already modified according to the previous reviewers’ advices. Therefore, the reviewer 
considers it can be accepted for this form.” 
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1. All formatting and typesetting changes suggested by the editors have been accepted. 
2. Keywords have been revised to include MESH Headings 
3. The “Comments” section has been added to the manuscript. 
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been added to each reference. For references that do not have a DOI we have provided the 
front page of the article (or website when referencing a website).  
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